

SERVICING THE LOCAL COMMUNITY





The Rotary Club of Warrandyte Donvale (Inc)

Club Bulletin



A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Date: 25th January 2022

I hope you are all coping with the relentless heat we are being subjected to at present. I cannot remember the last time we had such a summer – thank goodness there is tennis to watch, and it's a good reason not to go out and mix with crowds!

I'm looking forward to the coming year and seeing our program get back underway as it feels as if we have been in recess for the longest time. We will be meeting again next Tuesday AT NATALIES -PLEASE READ THE INFORMATION ABOUT THE MEAL. Natalies are really happy to have us back there but cannot organize catering for us. Kevin will organize pizza pick up for those who wish to indulge. Otherwise you are free to bring a meal with you, eat before you come or when you get home. AT our next week's meeting we will discuss what we will do going forward for meals. Keep in mind the usual trimmings will not be available - but we are grateful to just have a venue to get the year started.

A very small group of us enjoyed hospitality at the Edwards home last Tuesday for a BBQ. The numbers were well down compared with our usual social events, but it is understandable that Covid is making people edgy and maybe not wishing to mix socially. Thankyou Terry and Rob for a great night and at least it feels as if we've had a bit of contact.

The Op Shop is currently closed due to covid and a lack of volunteers as this stage. We hope to see it reopen very soon and the buzz it generates continues.

The Warrandyte Market looks OK to go ahead on Saturday 5th February and Rob will need as many of us who he can muster at this stage so if you are available it would be most appreciated.

Our thoughts and sincere sympathies go out to Bob and Carolyn Fry who recently lost one of their precious granddaughters - the funeral was last week. Bob will be out of action for some time, and we will give him the space to come to terms with this tragedy and get back into Rotary when he feels he is ready.

We also hope Bob McKenzie is regaining his spark after suffering a Baker's cyst (interesting name?!) which has slowed him down a bit.

I shall be contacting Ian Ash who is programmed to run our Membership workshops – hopefully starting very soon in February as the sooner we get underway the better.

Not much else to say at this stage except I hope to see as many of you as possible next Tuesday as we gear up for the year.



SERVICING THE LOCAL COMMUNITY





The Rotary Club of Warrandyte Donvale (Inc)

Club Bulletin

UPCOMING PROGRAM

| Tuesday 1 st February | First meeting back in person. At Natalies |
|-----------------------------------|---|
| | Meal: Pizza will be ordered in. |
| | Please let Kevin know IF YOU DO NOT WISH TO HAVE PIZZA OR IF YOU HAVE ANY DIETARY REQUIREMENTS AROUND PIZZA. (please keep it simple). |
| | Otherwise you are welcome to bring your meal. Water on tables and limited cold drinks will be available at the bar. |
| | Chair: Steve Latimer Property: Louise Latimer Cashier: Kevin Hall |
| | Program: planning for the forthcoming meetings. |
| Saturday 5 th February | Warrandayte Riverside Market |
| RIVERSIDE MARKET | Crack of dawn or before! |
| Sunday 6 th February | Australia Day Function at the Molinaros Dromana. |
| | Let Lena know if you are coming and bring a salad or dessert to share, and your own drinks. |
| Tuesday 8 th February | Normal Club Meeting Details TBA |
| Tuesday 15 th February | Normal Club Meeting : TBA |
| Tuesday 22 February | Normal Club Meeting : TBA |
| Sunday 27 th February | Tunstall Market |



SERVICING THE LOCAL COMMUNITY





The Rotary Club of Warrandyte Donvale (Inc)

Club Bulletin

CHARITY GOLF DAY

FRIDAY 25 MARCH 2022 Kew Golf Club





SPONSORSHIP PROPOSAL

SUPPORTING PROSTATE CANCER RESEARCH

Help us hit prostate cancer off the green and beat the most common cancer in Australian men.